
Siriraj Subdistrict Municipality Announcement 
subject  Policy on not accepting gifts (No Gift Policy) 

fiscal year 2024 
************************ 

I am Pol. Col. Opas Chanping, Mayor of Siriraj Subdistrict. As the highest executive of 
Siriraj Subdistrict Municipality I would like to announce a policy of not accepting gifts and all 
kinds of gifts from performing duties (No Gift Policy) and would like to announce the intentions 
of all executives, civil servants, municipal employees, employees, hired employees of Siriraj 
Subdistrict Municipality. that Siriraj Subdistrict Municipality is an administrative agency and all 
personnel Do not accept gifts and gifts of any kind from performing duties (No Gift Policy) by 
jointly creating a culture of honesty in the organization. Cultivate awareness and awareness, 
create good attitudes and values in performing duties. Think of the public interest more than 
personal interests, have public spirit, perform official duties correctly, transparently, fairly and 
without discrimination. It is not a position to profit from the suffering of the people. Do not 
act in a conflict between personal interest and public interest. Do not accept property or any 
other benefits that may be calculated as money from anyone. Including the conduct according 
to the ethical standards of the officials of Siriraj Subdistrict Municipality. and strict guidelines 
for giving or receiving gifts or any other benefits of government officials in all positions and 
levels of Siriraj Subdistrict Municipality. 

 

Therefore announced for everyone to know. and all executives, civil servants, 
employees, officers, and personnel under their jurisdiction will continue to strictly abide by 
the policy. 

Announced on 2 October 2023 
 
Poi. Coi  

(Opars Chunping) 
    Mayor of Siriraj Subdistrict 


